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October 15, 2017



What has ERTF been doing?

ÅPresented preliminary plans to Plan Commission on July 26th

ÅNew survey, landscaping and lighting design

ÅMet onsite to review design details again and again andé

ÅMark Elena developed storm water plan

ÅSubmitted plans to Plan Commission on August 28th (website)

ÅSurveyed contractors and determined that workloads made it 

more advantageous to bid the work for 2018 construction

ÅSeptember 27th attended plan commission meeting where plan 

was approved predicted on refinement of storm water plan

ÅOctober 4th attended Public Works meeting 

ÅOctober 15th update congregation



Plan Approved by Congregation



Plan Submitted to City



Parking Lot Lighting - Photometrics


